South Carolina ]
Department of Transportation

March 19, 2015

RE: Notice to Proposers

Interstate 77 Widening and Rehabilitation from MM 15-MM 27

Project ID P027002 — Richland County

To whom in may concern:

This notice is to inform you of a change to the milestone schedule as presented in
the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) released on October 23, 2014. The RFQ states that
SCDOT will issue the RFP for Industry Review on April 10, 2015. In order to finalize
the technical reports and environmental studies, this release date has been moved to May
27,2015, Our intent is to still release the Final RFP in July 2015 and to maintain the
other milestone dates as much as practical. The revised milestone schedule will be
included in the RFP for Industry Review.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 803-

737-1805.

Post Office Box 191
Columbia, South Garolina 29202-0191

Sincerely,

(Jamgs (Jae) H. Mattox, TI, P.E,
ign Build Program Manager

=)

Phone: {803) 737-2314
TTY: {803} 737-3870

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY
AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER




